	Ref No.: SG13888

	Date FOI request received: 13 November 2023

	Date FOI response: 14 November 2023

	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE: 
REQUEST: 
Under the Freedom of Information Act I would like to request the following information:

•
Link to or copy of your trust's Patient Safety Incident Response Plan (PSIRP)

I would like you to provide this information as a website URL, or where this does not exist, as a PDF attachment.
OUR RESPONSE: 
This information is exempt from disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as it is published on our website. This is an absolute exemption and there is no requirement that we consider the Public Interest Test when relying upon this exemption. Please use the following link: https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/LPT-PSIRP-Sept-2023-FINAL.pdf 



